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: I have just been advised that Mr. C.C. Garvin, the
Chairman of our parent company, Exxon, is coming to London on

September 25th and 26th.

Although this is a long way off, and I shall no longer
be here at Esso, I know he would appreciate the opportunity of
meeting you again and discussing some of the important problems
of the energy world as he did last year. I am sure you will
appreciate that he found his conversation with you last year
extremely valuable, and the purpose of this letter is to ask if
it would be possible, subject to changes closer to the time and
the limitations of your very busy programme, for him to visit
you for a short while on either the 25th or 26th September.

Yours sincerely,
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